
From: Raye Felder <raye26@comporium.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/26/2013 12:25:30 PM
Subject: Re: Meet with Governor

We'd 8/14 at 1:30, thank you I have it on my calendar with anticipation.

Raye
Representative,House District 26
South Carolina

On Jul 26, 2013, at 12:11 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Raye,
> Below are dates and times open on the Governor's schedule.
> Please let me know which one works with your schedule. I look forward to hearing from you.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
>
> Monday, August 5th at 3:30 PM
> Wednesday, August 14th at 1:30 PM
> Wednesday, August 28th at 2:15 PM
>
> Katherine F. Veldran
> Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>
>
> —Original Message—
> From: Raye Felder [mailto:raye26@comporium.net]
> Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2013 5:32 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Meet with Governor
>
> Ms. Veldran
>
> I hope you are having a great week. I know you and the entire Governor's office are very busy. I am 
reaching out again because I do need about 5 minutes of the Governor's time to introduce myself as 
a new member of the General Assembly and present her with some information on the South 
Carolina Strawberry Festival.
> With 2014 lining up to be a very busy year I wanted your office to have this information as an 
opportunity to reach about 60000 people next May.
> Would you please try and schedule me a few minutes. I am happy to drive to Columbia for this 
opportunity.
> Thank in advance.
>
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> Raye Felder
> Representative for House District 26
> raye26@comporium.net
>
>
>
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